
My family and I are residents living nearby the 1420 . Our children attended  
the 1420 when it was an elementary school. The transformation to residential  
usage  was certainly welcome. Notwithstanding the above the usage of the  
chapel for commercial reasons such as a venue hall and the creation of a 520  
sq meter restaurant will bring unnecessary and unwanted traffic to  our   
neighbourhood. We chose to live in  upper Outremont to name a few such as   
tranquility, nature and safety . Bringing outsiders to our area for venues of  
1000 people plus should be kept away . Normally such venues are in industrial  
parks where such traffic has no bearing over the weekend. The other usages as  
the wine cellar and the urban garden I believe should be welcome .Please  
consider our opinion as one of many in the neighbourhood adjacent to the 1420  
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